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December 9, 2007

4959 Long Acre Drive

Mississauga, ON

L5M 7K8

To Whom It May Concern:

Subject: Letter of Reference for Michele Jones’ PMP Training Course
I am currently a Field Supervisor for a BACnet Project at the Willowbrook Facility of GO Transit. When I took the Project Management Course under the mentorship of Michele Jones, I was a participant for the Career Development Program sponsored by Human Resources and Skills Development Canada.

As I am involved in the pursuit of a consulting and engineering career, the Project Management Course added a new dimension to my marketable skills. Most important to my advancement are the good lessons and innovations that Michele had introduced into the course. Her method of approach is more factual, practical and systematically presented.

During the course, Michele shared a very professional approach where strengths and weaknesses in project implementation were discussed and properly addressed to each participant’s needs. To reiterate my testimonial on her, “what makes the course unique is the variety of study aids and useful tips that Michele imparts to the students based on her relevant experiences. Way to go Michele, I am certain that with your style, more managers will find your PMP course more attractive.”
I firmly believe that Michele Jones will be a perfect guide to the unemployed, women, racial minorities and/or immigrants that need to upgrade their skills. 

Warm regards,
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Rainer C. Arocena, P.Eng., C.E.T., PMP

Contracts Administrator

Earth Tech Canada

Cell No. 647-866-6346 
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